
 

   

Need Some Green for Your                
Post-Holiday Blues? 

The holidays are over, the decorations are down, and 
the gifts are all put away. It's time to pay for all that 
holiday spending, but don't let those bills get you down. 
Get your bills paid off with some green from Northwest 
Georgia Credit Union. Come in today to apply for up to 
$1,100 at 11% APR for up to 1 year.  

Stop by either one of our locations to speak to a 
Financial Services Officer today! Stop letting your bills 
give you the blues and get some green! 

   
   
APR=Annual Percentage Rate. This special offer is available 
until February 27,2009. NWGACU is an Equal Opportunity 
Lender and Member NCUA. 

 

Checking Made Easy with Direct Deposit 

Northwest Georgia Credit Union checking accounts have always been easy to use. They are free 
and come with free debit cards, free Online Banking, and free Online Bill Pay. But did you know that 
managing your checking account could be made even easier? 

How? Direct Deposit. Stop waiting in line to deposit your check and have it sent straight to your 
account each time you get paid. Think of all the time you'll save! 

A Chance to Win Cash!  

Setting up your Direct Deposit today could earn you a little extra cash! Stop by either of our locations and set up your net 
Direct Deposit to go into your checking account and you will be entered to win $100! Winners will be drawn every Friday 
starting January 30, 2009 until February 27, 2009. Set up Direct Deposit and win cash today! 

 
 

   

   

 It's Time for the Annual Meeting! 

Join us again for the NWGACU 2009 Annual Meeting! Come and 

Page 1 of 2Campaigns : Campaign Preview

1/13/2009https://app.e2ma.net/app/view:CampaignPreview/state:print/campaignId:4488874



enjoy refreshments and prizes and catch up on the news from 2008 and the 
happenings of 2009. The Annual Meeting will be held in the Berry College 
Spruill Ballroom on February 24, 2009 at 6:00 p.m.  

Come and enjoy one of the unique benefits that makes a credit union 
different from other financial institutions! 

   

 

Holiday Closing 

Northwest Georgia Credit Union will be closed Monday, January 19, 2009 in observance of Martin 
Luther King, Jr. Day. We will resume normal business hours on Tuesday January 20. You can access 
your account 24 hours a day using Online Banking or by calling the Teller Line at 706.234.6003. 

 
 

 

1307 Redmond Road, Rome, Georgia 30165 
706.291.9290 | www.nwgacu.org 

This email was sent to [email]. To ensure that you continue receiving our emails, please add us to your address book or safe 
list. 

 
manage your preferences | opt out using TrueRemovetm 

 

Got this as a forward? Sign up to receive our future emails.  

powered by

Page 2 of 2Campaigns : Campaign Preview

1/13/2009https://app.e2ma.net/app/view:CampaignPreview/state:print/campaignId:4488874


